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To: Mayor and City Council  
  
From: John Joiner, P.E.; Public Works Director 
  
Date: June 14, 2024 
  
Subject: Code Enforcement Provisions 

 
  
BACKGROUND: 
 
In reviewing sections of the Municipal Code, it was found that certain chapters need additional 
language to support enforcement of the respective provisions and requirements. The two 
recently noted are Chapter 5B (Post Construction Stormwater Management) and Chapter 22A 
(Use of City Right-of-way by Right-of-way Users).  
 
Staff from Public Works and Legal departments have met and determined that minor updates 
and/or additions to each chapter will provide the necessary enforcement language. These 
changes will bring the enforcement provisions of these chapters into alignment with other 
comparable chapters. The penalties would be $500 for first violations and $750 for repeat 
violations. 
 
REQUESTED CITY COUNCIL DIRECTION: 
 
It is requested that City Council direct the Legal Department to bring for consideration on a 
future City Council agenda, proposed ordinance updates to align the enforcement provisions 
of Chapters 5B and 22A with comparable sections of the Municipal Code. 


